
 Tuscarora News  

April 2023 

1 

 

 

Message from the President 
Brent A Shelton, Esq. 
 

Dear Members, 
 
As we gear up for another exciting golfing season here at Tuscarora Country Club, I am thrilled to share with 
you all of the amazing events, initiatives, and improvements that we have in store for the coming months. 
 
First and foremost, I am delighted to announce the dates for our three major tournaments this season: 
Member-Member, Membertational, and Member-Guest.  These events are always highlights of our golfing 
calendar, and we expect nothing less this year.  The Member-Member tournament will be held on April 29-30, 
while the Membertational will take place on June 24-25.  Finally, the Member-Guest will be held on August 11-
13.  We encourage all members to participate in these exciting events, as they offer a fantastic opportunity to 
showcase your skills, connect with other members, and enjoy a fun-filled weekend of golf. 
 
Additionally, I would like to take a moment to thank all of the members who attended our recent Easter egg 
lunch.  This event was a huge success, with over 200 members in attendance.  It was wonderful to see so many 
of you come out to enjoy the beautiful weather, great food, and engaging conversation.  We are committed to 
hosting events like these that bring our community together, and we look forward to organizing many more in 
the future. 
 
Looking ahead, the Board is currently considering several major improvements to our facilities that will 
enhance the overall experience for our members.  While these plans are still in the early stages, we are excited 
about the possibilities that lie ahead.  Some of the proposed improvements include upgrading the taproom, 
continually stocking the pool with new equipment, and upgrades to our clubhouse amenities.  We will be sure 
to keep you updated as these plans progress, and we welcome any feedback or suggestions that you may 
have. 
 
Finally, I am thrilled to share that our pro shop will be fully stocked with new gear in the coming months.  We 
have listened to member feedback and are excited to offer an expanded selection of top-quality golfing 
equipment, clothing, and accessories.  We believe that these new offerings will further enhance the 
experience for all of our members, and we look forward to seeing you in the pro shop soon. 
 
In closing, I would like to thank you all for your continued support of Tuscarora Country Club.  It is an honor to 
serve as your president, and I look forward to another fantastic year of golfing, socializing, and creating 
memories that will last a lifetime. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Brent A. Shelton, President  
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Message from the General Manager 
 

 
James J McCabe III 
 
 

Members, Guests, Employees & Co-Workers, 
 
Hello guys and gals and welcome to spring in Danville!  The weather is definitely more conducive for play with 
a lot less rain and warmer temperatures.  We hosted our annual Kickoff Scramble on Saturday April 1st.  We 
made a late switch in formats from Texas Tee to Captain’s Choice due to the inclement conditions.  The gross 
team champions shot a fifteen under, fifty-seven.  Gross champions were Drew Arnold, J.P. Cassada, & Gavin 
Richmond.  Net Champions shot a sixteen under, fifty-six.  Net champions were Doug Rhodes, Evan Brooks, 
Barry Carr, & Stephen Daniel.  Thank you to all the players who participated in the Kickoff Scramble! 

The Easter Bunny showed up here on Sunday April 2nd bearing 1,700 eggs and three hours’ worth of pictures.  
Along with the rabbit, 230 people showed up to eat lunch!  The kitchen got behind for about fifteen minutes 
(which I pride myself on not allowing that), however, that was a very large event for us.  It appeared that the 
kids had a good time, and I had several people stop me at the end of the event to say how good the food was 
and even compared us superior over other surrounding clubs’ social events…great news! 

We are now accepting sign-ups for the 2023 Member/Member tournament on the final two days of this 
month, the 29th & 30th.  Please keep up with the updated calendar I attached in this newsletter for all 
upcoming events private, social, or golf.     

As always, please text, call, or corner me at the club with any suggestions of what you’d like to see around the 
club!      

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
JJ McCabe, III 
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Message from Greens Superintendent 

 
 
Wes Ailport 
 

 
Pine needles are being spread among the pine trees and wood chips are being placed in plant beds along with 
needed edging.   We are also spraying the course and driving range with preemergence chemicals to control 
the weeds and crabgrass.  The winter cups on the greens were removed and replaced with new cups and flag 
sticks.  All bushes and crape myrtles have been trimmed around the club house and entrance.  River rock is 
also being placed along the entrance next to the new mulch. 
 
 

 
 
Thanks to Stuart Shields senior group, the old fence was removed along the entrance to the club.  The wood 
rails were used to repair some of the fence to the left of the entrance.   
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Tap Room Hours 
 
Hours are Monday to Thursday 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. and Friday to Sunday 8 a.m. to 7 p.m.   
During inclement weather, call ahead to be sure we are open.  
 
Cash will once again be accepted in the Tap Room. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Golf Lessons 
 
Availability:  Upon request Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. 
Fees:  Based on 1 dollar ($1) per minute, up to one hour. 
 $30 / Half Hour     $60 / One Hour 
 Lessons can be paid for via cash or check to: “JJ McCabe III” 
Contact:   
 Cell Phone:  814-414-7510 
 Email:  GM@tuscaroracountryclub.net 

mailto:GM@tuscaroracountryclub.net
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2023 Recruitment Program 
 

 
 
 
 

WE WANT YOU TO DO YOUR BEST 
to recruit new members.  See special mailing sent last month. 
 
You can save on your monthly dues for each new member you 
bring in to the club.   
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Today in History 

 
The Junior Golf Program has always been a great program at Tuscarora.  Kids can get lessons and play at 
nearby golf courses.  Below are 2001 photos of two of our current Board of Director members.  Do you know 
who they are? 
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From the Business Office 
 
The club has automatic bill pay as a courtesy to our members.  You will still receive a statement at the 
beginning of the month, then on the 10th, we will bill your debit or credit card for the amount due.  No hassle 
and no late fees.  Contact Barbara to get set up at (724-1387). 
 
 

Extras at TCC 
 
Locker rental   $20 per year, billed on December 31 
Bag Storage  $80 per year, billed on December 31 
Range Plan  $150 per year, billed annually on June 30 
GHIN Handicap $30 per year 
Cart Storage  $70 / 80 per month, plus inspection $10 per year 
TCC Cart Plan   
  Weekend only $50 per month + $5 trail fee per round 
  7 days a week $70 per month + $5 trail fee per round 
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Board of Directors: 
 

 

President Brent Shelton 
Vice President Layne Mills 
Secretary Jake Hardy 
Treasurer J.C. Sells 
  
Committees: 
 

 

Tap Room Chris Baker 
Greens Cam Shelton / Jake Hardy 
House & Grounds H.T. Ricketts 
Tournaments Sam Mantiply and Layne Mills 
New Members Doug Jamison 
Social Committee J.C. Sells 
Pool J.P. Cassada 
Policy & Regulations / Personnel Drew Arnold 
  

 

Tuscarora Staff    
 

General Manager JJ McCabe, Head Golf Pro 814-414-7510 

Pro Shop and Pool Pete Soffriti 434-724-4191 

Business Manager Barbara Buckley 434-724-1387 

Greens Superintendent Wes Ailport 434-724-7213 

Tap Room Manager Vacant 434-724-7121 

   

 

 

Number of Members (3-31-23) New Members for December 
   

Regular 111 Burke & Ginny Herring Regular 

Senior   54 Jerry Manning Jr Regular 

Junior   39 Joey & Savannah Lind Junior 

Public Service     0 Bryant Cook Junior 

Non-Residential   28 Evan Richmond Non-Resident 

Recreational   83   

    Total 315   

 
Find us on Facebook 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063713341631

